
From: Sarver, Marnie <MSarver@wileyrein.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 9:36 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA chaos 
 
Mohammad – Let me apologize in advance for what I am about to ask you to 
do.  I must ask you to  
DISMISS the three STA requests that are currently pending for Una Vez 
Mas.  There was a mix-up  
between the client and its engineering staff and the STAs were submitted 
in error.  Therefore, on behalf  
of the respective licensees, I hereby request DISMISSAL of the following: 
 
KDFL-LP, Lubbock, TX (Fac. ID 130564) – BSTA-20131210CFS  
KAXW-LP, Mullin, TX (Fac. ID 52928) – BSTA-20131210CFR 
KNWS-LP, Brownsville, TX (Fac. ID 3265) – BSTA-20131211AII 
 
In place of the previous requests for Brownsville and Lubbock, I have 
today filed TWO NEW  
REQUESTS.  These requests are identical to ones the licensees submitted a 
year ago which were  
GRANTED (see Exhibit 22 in each application).  So you shouldn’t have to 
do much work on them; they’ve  
already been reviewed and approved.  The new requests are as follows: 
 
KDFL-LP, Lubbock – BSTA-20131212BBZ 
KNWS-LP, Brownsville – BSTA-20131212BBP 
 
As for KAXW in Mullin, it turns out the equipment will be delivered in 
time to complete the CP  
construction.  So we do not need an STA there after all.   
 
I sincerely apologize for the confusion and any extra work this causes 
you.   I hope you enjoyed your  
time off.  Call me if you have any questions. 
 
Marnie 
 
 
 
Marnie K. Sarver | Attorney At Law | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | 
Washington, DC 20006   
(Tel) 202.719.4289 | (Fax) 202.719.7049 | MSarver@wileyrein.com  
 
NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may 
constitute an  
attorney-client communication and may contain information that is 
PRIVILEGED and  
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended 
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